Do you feel overloaded? Too much work and not enough time?

Remember the kickoff at the beginning of the year when Superintendent Ray said we
were going to stop doing things that don't work?

Well now is your chance to let the district know what you want subtracted from your
workload. Monday, November 18th at 5pm at OEA we will be putting together our list of
things we want subtracted from our workloads. Come join us to give your input.

Have a great weekend and get those lists started!
Kathy Poehling

President
Omaha Education Association
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